FMAC Committee Report: April 2, 2010
In Attendance:
Hillary Smith, Edgar Cota-Torres, Kee Warner, Marguerite Cantu, Edwardo Portillos, Malena Portillos, Christina Martinez, Christina Jimenez, Sylvia Martinez, Clint Fisher, Maria Steen, Carmen Abeyta, Ju Shin.

Minutes from February, 2010: distributed and approved.

Agenda Items:________________________________________________________
Newcomers:  A list was distributed to committee members soliciting volunteers to interview new faculty.
EMAC: A flyer for the events in Denver will be sent out to committee members.
Update—Gender Terrorism Talk—Cynthia Bejarano
Talk was well attended, very powerful and positively affecting many students.
Budget Review and Funding Consideration
The budget was reviewed. An amount of $2,942.39 was available for future use. After discussion it was decided that $2,400 would be distributed to the following three areas and the remaining would be kept in reserve.

Knapsack institute workshop—will receive $1,000 to be given over to Abby Ferber to aid UCCS faculty in attending.
Pride—will receive $1,000 to be earmarked specifically for FMAC co-sponsored events.

Travel- $400 dollars would be added to the travel budget and distributed equally amongst the four recipients of travel stipends.

Travel Applications-
Dr. Portillos and Dr. Steen were both awarded travel stipends of $250 (an addition $100 dollars each will be award from the budget readjustment).
AVCD_____________________________________________________________
A reminder of the Haiti/Chile event on Saturday.
Inclusive Engagement Learning- 3rd piece. This will be internal to UCCS. Christina Jimenez suggested a workshop devoted to student voices/student experiences.

Diversity Award-

Applications are in and to be reviewed. A decision is expected by next week.

LGBT Resource Center. 

The center is looking for outside resources to continue on after its initial one year contract is up. The value of the center was brought to the fore by the recent article in the Scribe, entitled Blood, which had significant reaction. The resource center leadership was able to create and guide a student forum and help with significant support.

ICAT

The Inclusive Campus Action Team is gearing up to help deal with diversity/inclusion issues on campus. The Team meets next week and will be an available resource to the campus community on an ongoing basis.

LGBT Taskforce
The Taskforce is continuing to work on recommendations for the campus.
New Faculty Hiring

It was noted that of the five recent hirings--4 were persons of color. 

New Agenda Items____________________________________________________
Editing New Mission Statement
Dr. Portillos provided a new FMAC Mission statement for review by the committee. Several additions and changes were initiated. Dr. Portillos will redraft and resend for review by the committee.
Newcomers Reception

Discussions on planning for the reception a wee bit earlier was suggested. Dr. Torres, Ms. Cantu, Dr. Smith and Ms. Abeyta will be heading the process.

Volunteers Sought

Dr. Portillos will be replaced by Christina Martinez at the next faculty assembly. An email will go out to request a replacement for Dr. Portillo for the next ICAT meeting, while he is away at a conference

Announcements (general)______________________________________________
Citizen’s Project

August 17th, Religious Freedom.

Health Fair, UCCS
April 20th.
Cinco De Mayo

Coming up quickly.
